SANDY COMMUNITY LIAISON FORUM

To:
District Cllr P N Aldis (Chairman)

Cllr C Osborne


Cllr M Pettitt


County Cllr P Blaine


District Cllr A Gammell


Mr G Alderson - MBDC

c.c.
Cllr M McMurdo (Substitute)
There will be a Meeting of the Sandy Community Liaison Forum on Monday 27th November 2006 in the Council Chamber at 10 Cambridge Road, Sandy, Beds at 7.30pm.  I hope that you will be able to be present.

14th November 2006






T N Stewart








          Clerk to the Forum

AGENDA

1.  APOLOGIES

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS FROM MEMBERS

(a)  Prejudicial Interests.

(b)  Personal Interests.

3.  MINUTES OF MEETING OF THE FORUM HELD ON MONDAY 24th JULY 2006
To receive and if approved, to sign the Minutes of the Meeting of the Forum held on Monday 24th July 2006.
(COPIES PREVIOUSLY CIRCULATED BUT FURTHER COPY ATTACHED FOR CONVENIENCE)

4.  SANDY FIRE CADET SCHEME
(a)  Letter sent to Chief Fire Officer re possible continuation of Sandy Scheme on 25th July 2006.  Meeting held between Mayor, Clerk and Chief Fire Officer on 7th November 2006.

The meeting was very successful in that it has now been agreed that the Sandy Fire Cadet Scheme will continue within the new Government directive.  The scheme will shortly be re-advertised and actively promoted with a view to building up numbers again.

The Forum is requested to consider its funding of the scheme for at least a further two years (three if possible) in the total sum of £7,500.00 (£2,500.00 per year).  Once the numbers have been recovered and a full compliment of cadets is again in post the Forum/Town Council may be invited to consider how the appeal of the Fire Cadet Project may be extended to include other young people thought to be at risk because of behavioural problems, through possible short courses and referrals.
(b)  Letter sent to Department of Communication in Local Government expressing concerns about the new guidance issued to Fire & Rescue Services 2nd August 2006.  No reply received.

5.  FUTURE OF COMMUNITY LIAISON FORUMS

Letter sent to Bedfordshire County Council objecting to the closure of the Fora on 3rd August 2006.  Reply received 23rd October 2006.  “The County Council will be considering all of the comments received later in the Autumn.  I will ensure that Members are made aware of the views of the Sandy Forum”.
(For Information Only)

6.  POSSIBLE YOUTH SHELTER, FUNDED BY FORUM

To receive details of survey conducted by Manor Farm.

7.  POSSIBLE IDEAS FOR THE DISPOSAL OF SOME OF THE FORUM FUNDS ON DIVERSIONARY YOUTH ACTIVITIES IN SANDY

To receive and consider Report prepared by Mr Alderson.  (COPY ATTACHED)
8.  APPLICATIONS FOR GRANTS
(a)  An application for a Grant has been received from Sandy Cricket Club who request a Grant of £650.00 from the Forum in connection with the training and development of individual coaches to work within the Club.
(b)  An application for a Grant has been received from Sandy Twinning Association who
request a Grant of £800.00 from the Forum in connection with Silver Jubilee celebrations of Sandy Twinning Association and the visit by a Group from Malaunay in November 2007.
A COPY OF THE APPLICATIONS ARE ATTACHED.

(FULL ACCOUNTS HAVE ALSO BEEN PROVIDED)
9.  DATE OF NEXT MEETING
2
1

